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To: Larry Krissek
From: Jim Fredal
Re: Revised Semester Conversion Proposal for Communication BA 
Date: Feb 1, 2011

Larry:

The CCI Sciences subcommittee met on April 4th to discuss the revised Communication BA semester conversion proposal and voted unanimously to approve it and send it forward to the full CCI contingent upon a few minor corrections and comments.  The Communication BA has been minimally modified from its quarter version.  Changes include the development of methods courses specific to each track, and the splitting of some quarter courses into smaller, two credit hour semester courses to allow for students to select “clusters” appropriate to each track.  The major will continue to include three separate tracks that students select, with a research methods class, a set of core area requirements, and a set of area electives for each track.  Corrections and omissions from the proposal are noted below.

· Nowhere do the courses have credit hours attached.  This seems particularly important on the semester advising sheets since the requirements are listed in terms of credit hours rather than in terms of courses.

· The transition policy includes a few typographical errors: “potentialsome problems” and “ofto not delayingdelay.”   We also suggested a review of all tracks to ensure that no course sequences or shifts in requirements from quarters to semesters would require specific transition needs.
· The advising sheet for the Strategic Communication track has a few quarter numbers (Stat 135 and 145 and Comm 699).
· Also for the Strategic Communication track, students could take whole major with only 3 upper-level courses.  The advising sheet might include a note reminding students that they need to take 39 credits at the upper-level for their overall program.

· Finally, on p. 2 of the proposal, the “List of Semester Courses in the Program” lists CS&E 2310, but the course does not appear in subsequent list of courses with titles (p.4). There may be other similar discrepancies between the two lists as well.

Thanks.

Jim Fredal

Department of English

fredal.1@osu.edu
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